
 
 

 

 
Mr. Bouba Sampil 
President 
Guinean Football Association (FEGUIFOOT) 
 
Sub: Condolences on the Tragic Incident in N’Zérékoré 
 
Dear President, dear Mr. Sampil,  
 
On behalf of the Saudi Arabian Football Federation (SAFF) and the entire football community 
in Saudi Arabia, I extend our heartfelt condolences to the Guinean Football Association and 
the people of Guinea following the tragic events in N’Zérékoré. 
 
We are deeply saddened to learn of the loss of 56 lives and the many others injured in the 
violent clashes during the football match. It is devastating to witness such a tragic event unfold 
in the midst of a game that should have been a source of happiness.  
 
Please convey our deepest sympathies to the families of the victims and all those affected by 
this tragic incident. Our thoughts and prayers are with the Guinean football community during 
this difficult time. 
 
With sincere condolences, 
  
  
  
Yasser H. Almisehal 
President 
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